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February 2017 
Outreach 

New Clients ...................... 15 

Ultrasounds ......................  7 

Births .................................5 

+ve Pregnancy Tests ...........6 

-ve Pregnancy Tests............0 

Diapers .......................... 740 

You can’t defend women’s rights and support aborting millions of preborn women 

From LiveActionNews.org — By Becky Yeh, March 8, 2017

Today marks International Women’s Day, and some 
women are joining “A Day Without A Woman” to 
advocate for women’s rights and women’s equality. 
Sponsored by the same group that led the Women’s 
March in January, the rallying 
cry of the organization is for 
Americans to stand in 
solidarity “for the protection 
of our rights, our safety, our 
health, and our families.” 

However, the “feminists” who 
take part in “A Day Without a 
Woman” are also the ones 
who refuse to defend the 
rights of millions of little 
women in the womb. The 
organizers of the Women’s 
March have made it very clear that their platform is 
pro-abortion, and individuals who support protections 
for the preborn are not allowed to participate. 

Tragically, the Women’s March and the new feminism 
movement today — bred from the Sexual Revolution’s 
hijack of the women’s movement — are profoundly 
anti-woman. Groups like Planned Parenthood have 
made a profit from abortion because they claim that it 
is a constitutional right that will empower women to 
achieve their potential and their goals. Grievously, the 
abortion industry has marketed the killing of children — 
our future — as a social good that contributes to the 
advancement of women, perpetuating violent 
discrimination against women while they are their most 
vulnerable. 

The United Nations estimates that over 100 million girls 
are missing in the world today. These were the victims 
of female gendercide — the systematic killing of baby 
girls because of their sex. Millions of tiny women have 
been violently killed through sex-selective abortions, 

simply because their lives were not considered as 
valuable. Other infant girls have been abandoned or left 
alone to die. Female gendercide is the real war on 
women, and it makes for a real “Day Without A 

Woman.” 

In 2012, an undercover 
investigation by Live Action 
showed Planned Parenthood 
staffers offering sex-selective 
abortions, which is illegal in 
some countries, to women 
seeking to abort their baby 
girls. This disturbing and 
discriminatory trend is the 
very thing that feminists 
should decry. 

So-called “feminists” sell the myth that is not the 
strength of a woman, her tenacity, her perseverance, or 
her intellect that allows her to achieve her dreams — it 
is abortion. Even sex-selective abortion, which clearly 
discriminates against women, is labeled as a mother’s 
personal decision. The lies of the abortion lobby fly in 
the face of true feminism, which is built upon the 
recognition of the 
equal rights of 
every women. 

The suffragists 
who led the 
women’s rights 
movement were 
pro-life, and they 
recognized how 
abortion violates 
the dignity of 
women and ends 
the lives of their 
preborn children. 

http://www.liveactionnews.org/you-cant-defend-womens-rights-and-support-aborting-millions-of-preborn-women/
http://www.liveactionnews.org/author/beckyyeh/
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THANK YOU... 
Thank you so much from Santer Associates 

Management Trust for their very generous 

donation to Pregnancy Support Group to 

support our ultrasound ministry. 

Thank you to St. John’s United Church of 

Christ and American Lutheran Church for 

their kind and thoughtful donations to 

Pregnancy Support Group. The gifts we 

receive are what allow us to keep our doors 

open to the men and women in our 

community. 

 

 

Alice Paul called abortion “the ultimate exploitation of 
women,” while Susan B. Anthony, Elizabeth Cady 
Stanton, and others spoke strongly about how abortion 
harms mothers. 

In “Tragedy – Social and Domestic,” Sarah F. Norton 
notes that feticide and abortion are symptoms of 
societal stigmas, and women seeking to end their 
children’s lives often do so because they feel crushed by 
the weight of bearing and raising children alone: 

… Is there no remedy for this ante-natal child murder? 
Not any, is the reply to the question so frequently 
asked. Is there, then, no penalty for the crime? None I 
can be inflicted, for the crime has become an art, and 
society cannot punish those who serve it so skillfully 
and well. 

Perhaps there will come a time when the man who 
wantonly kills a woman and her babe will be loathed 
and scorned as deeply as the woman is now loathed 
and scorned who becomes his dupe; when the 

sympathy of society will be with the victim rather than 
the victimizer; when an unmarried mother will not be 
despised because of her motherhood; when unchastity 
in men will be placed on an equality with unchastity in 
women, and when the right of the unborn to be born 
will not be denied or interfered with[.] 

A woman’s decision to procure an abortion comes, at 
many times, from a place of desperation and 
hopelessness. However, the early feminists recognized 
that women’s empowerment comes through elevating 
human life and human dignity — not through the 
destruction of children. 

The truth is, abortion does not empower women. It is a 
injustice that has killed millions of our women and 
created serious gender disparities that countries, like 
China and India, are seeking to resolve. The modern 
feminist movement should learn from the women of 
the past and defend equality for every human life — 
beginning with the preborn. 

 

This article is reprinted with permission. The original appeared here at Live Action News 
(http://www.liveactionnews.org/you-cant-defend-womens-rights-and-support-aborting-millions-of-preborn-women/). 
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As the proverbial “fly on the wall”, let’s take a view of the 2017 Right to Life prayer vigil event in Woodland, California. 
A brisk and breezy Saturday morning finds about one hundred pink-beanied, pro-choice people of all ages spread along 
the length of the sidewalk in front of the Planned Parenthood facility located on Cottonwood Street.  As we search out 
more information about the purposes and proceedings of the event, we discover, on each end of this gathering, about a 
dozen serious and “full of hope” looking individuals. They are waging war in prayer for the hearts and souls of the 
masses of lives, parents and babies, damaged or destroyed by the tragedy of abortion.  
 

As I change my perspective to that of our Heavenly Father’s view 
from His throne room, I recognize His loving care and faithful call to 
each person there and each life represented today. Our Father 
graciously gave our group an encouraging reminder that He is always 
answering our prayer when a pink sweat-shirted woman spoke to us. 
As she was leaving she stopped to say, “Thank you for being here. I 
don’t agree with your stand, but I feel a peacefulness being by you”. I 
thank You Father, that Your loving presence was experienced by 
some special individuals on Cottonwood Street this day.  
 

Please continue to pray for PSG as our Heavenly Father uses us to 
serve and speak His Word into many wonderful lives.  
 

Zechariah 4:6 “So he said to me, “This is the word of the Lord to 
Zerubbabel: ‘Not by might nor by power, but by my Spirit,’ says 
the Lord Almighty.” 
 

Elaine B. 
 

http://www.liveactionnews.org/you-cant-defend-womens-rights-and-support-aborting-millions-of-preborn-women/
http://www.liveactionnews.org/you-cant-defend-womens-rights-and-support-aborting-millions-of-preborn-women/
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PSG BOARD:  

President               Gerald Shearman  

V.P.                       Pastor Dave Tucker  

Secretary              Margaret Walton  

Treasurer              Donna Hawkins 

Board Member      Pastor Dooba Eibensteiner  

Board Member      Nancy Osborn  

 

OFFICE STAFF:   

Director            Carol Duty  

Office Admin  Linnea Herger  

Admin Assistant    Suzanne Grey 

FMP                      Kathy Martinez  

 

VOLUNTEERS:      

                              Elaine Bedford  

                              Dominic Murphy  

                              Rachel Tucker  

                              Chris Dodson 

                              Carolyn Madsen 

                              Maria Cuevas 

                              Valerie Toland  

                              Victoria Conklin  

                              Shirley Stover  

                               Paula Campos 

                               Nan Anderson & Susan Drake  

                               (Clothes Closet)  

 Alan Reiff  & Jim Ardill  

                               (Men's Program)            
                               Laura Patera  

    (Christian Counseling Support)  
    Mayra Hernandez  
    (Spanish Client Advocate)  

                          

  

                          

 

Did You Know? 
 

 

Pregnancy Support Group can be found on Amazon Smile. By shopping as usual, but from www.smile.amazon.com 

a percentage of your payment will automatically go to PSG!  

Just sign up from your Amazon settings:  

¶ Under “Account” select “Your AmazonSmile”  

¶ Add or change the charity you want to support to “Pregnancy Support Group Of Woodland Inc Crisis 

Pregnancy Hotline” 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Pregnancy Support Group’s monthly Life Support newsletter is assembled and edited by Judith Shearman. 

A young girl from Cornerstone Christian Academy wrote 
this poem (reprinted with permission): 

 

Americasõ Alter of Lust 
 

On the altar of lust,  
Built upon immorality  

Sacrificing unborn babies  
has become our new reality.  

 

To the world, theyõre just tissue, 
To God His very own creation  
Yet, we terminate their lives  

And cruelly view their existence as an issue.  
 

Whatever the cost or profit  
These tiny  bodies bring in,  

It will not be worth the price  
when God judges this murderous sin.  

 

Oh, Father please forgive them,  
For they do  know  what they do  

As their children, whom they sacrificed,  
are lovingly greeted  

at the gates of Heaven by you.  
 

By Callie Carranza  
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